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Spring Time and Garbage Means Bears. 
Reminder, to only place your garbage out the morning of trash day, and placed it in a 
tightly closed/lidded garbage cans, or preferably a  “bear-proof” roll-cart that can be ob-
tained from Alaska Waste. Give them a call at: 563-3717. 

 Also, the department of Fish & Game and the MOA requires that bird feeders be put away for the sum-
mer. 

Planning a summer Project? 
All exterior modifications, painting, fences, dog runs, retaining walls, out buildings, tree cutting, 
window or door additions, etc. require prior MC approval. If you have any questions refer to the 
Sahalee Declarations. Article VII.  Visit the web site ( www.sahalee.org ) and down load the AR 
Form and submit to the  Association.  
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SAHALEE NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE SALE  
  
This year's Sahalee Neighborhood Garage Sale will be 
on Saturday, June 4, from 9am-3pm.  So mark your cal-
endars, clean your closets and garages, and get ready 
for the crowds!    
 
 

(Note: we will not be hosting a neighborhood BBQ this 

  

Visit the Associations Website at: www.sahalee.org 

Next Scheduled Board Meeting 
The Next Executive Board Meeting is scheduled for October 12, 2016 at 6:00 pm at 8747 
Sahalee Dr. 
Owners are welcome to attend, however, call PaciRim Properties at 563-3345 the day of the meeting to verify a 
Quorum has been established. 


